
BISHOP’S PROJECT
Knights of Columbus Bishop of Pittsburgh Diocese Project - Pittsburgh, PA

Serving intellectually disabled and/or physically challenged youth and adults in the
Saint Anthony Schools and McGuire Memorial Homes and School.

July 31, 2018

Dear Advisory Board Members, District Deputies, and Grand Knights:

The 2018-2019 Knights of Columbus, Bishop’s Project for St. Anthony Schools and McGuire
Home will hold its annual Kick-Off Dinner on Wednesday, August 29, 2018.

The dinner will be held at: Saint Therese of Lisieux Parish and School
1 St. Therese Court
Munhall, PA 15120-3701

The evening will begin with Benediction at 6:30 PM in the church with the Most Reverend,
William J. Waltersheid, Auxiliary Bishop of the Diocese of Pittsburgh presiding. Dinner will follow 
immediately afterwards in the school cafeteria.

Buffet Dinner will consist of: Tossed Salad w/two Dressings, Chicken Romano, Sliced Roast Beef, Penne 
w/Marinara Sauce, Roasted Red Potatoes, Green Beans w/Mushrooms, Rolls/Butter, and Pittsburgh 
Cookie Table, along with Coffee/Hot Tea/Iced Tea & Bottled Water.

The cost of the dinner is $23.00 per person. All wives and guests are invited to both the benediction and 
the dinner. We look forward to a large turnout to give the 2018-2019 project a good start!

Please note: If you are no longer in office, please pass to your successor. For any other questions, please 
contact the undersigned. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Timothy Richards
Ph: 412-699-9199
Email: timmy1825@aol.com
2017 – 2018 Project Chairman

-----------------------------------------Please return the following with your payment-----------------------------------------

Council Number: ____________

Name: _____________________________________________  Phone Number:___________________________

E-Mail Address:______________________________________________________________________________

Number attending: _____________  Total Cost Enclosed ($23 per dinner): _______________________________

Checks should be made payable to: Homestead Council #2201

Return Reservations and address to:               Tim Richards,
1120 Fox Hill Drive, Apt 112
Monroeville, PA 15146

ALL RESERVATION REQUESTS AND PAYMENTS MUST BE RECEIVED BY AUGUST 22, 2018.


